
  

Your Comment on Waihi North 

Please include all the contact details listed below with your comments and indicate whether you 
can receive further communications from us by email to substantive@fastrack.govt.nz. 

1. Contact Details 

Please ensure that you have authority to comment on the application on behalf of those named on 
this form. 

Organisation name (if 
relevant) 

 

First name Mr Martin Kenneth Barber 

Last name  

Postal address  

Home phone / Mobile 
phone 

   

Email (a valid email 
address enables us to 
communicate efficiently 
with you) 

 

 

2. We will email you draft conditions of consent for your comment  

☒ 
I can receive emails and my email 
address is correct ☐ 

I cannot receive emails and my postal 
address is correct 

 
21 August 2025 
 
 
To the Fast Track Committee 
Re: Comments under Sections 53 and 54 of the Fast Track Act 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment. 
At this stage, I have no negative comments. OceanaGold (New Zealand) Ltd has kept us well informed regarding 
their plans and how these may affect our property and household. As long as the company continues with regular 
and accurate monitoring of vibration, noise, and dust, as they have indicated, we will be satisfied. 
Yours sincerely, 
Martin Kenneth Barber 

 




